Chesprocott Health District will be offering NEW

office hours effective Friday, June 1, 2018.

A Sanitarian will be available to assist the public
with permits and approvals between the hours of

8:30 am to 10:30 am Monday — Friday. Afternoon

hours will be by appointment only.

We look forward to serving our communities!



